
City of San Antonio 
Public Works Department 

Interdepartmental Correspondence 

To: hilayor and City Council 

From: 

Through: 

Copies: 

Thomas G. Wendorf, P.E. Director, Public Works 

Terry M. Brechtel, City Manager 

Melissa Byrne Vossmer; Roland0 Bono; Chief Robert Ojeda; Rebecca Waldman; 
Gary Moeller; File 

Subject: “B” Session Presentation - Proposed Emergency Operations Center 
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SUMMARY: 

This “B” Session item will include a City staff presentation on the new Emergency Operations 
Center (EOC) that has been proposed as a 2003 General Obligation Bond Project. This briefing 
will include the need for a new- EOC, its potential functions, desirable location attributes, design 
alternatives and costs. Discussion of the existing EOC and its limitations will also be provided. 

Four EOC design alternatives will be described: 

Option A - New EOC incorporating a new 3 11 Call Center 
Option B - New EOC without a new 3 11 Call Center 
Option C - New EOC incorporating a new 3 11 Call Center and 100% redundant Public Safety 
Answering Point (PSAP) 
Option D - New EOC incorporating a new 3 11 call center and 25% redundant PSAP 

This presentation has been coordinated with the Fire Department, Asset Management and 

Director, Department of Public Works 

APPROVED: 

City Manager 


